
As a gun owner, father and avid hunter, I support HB 2510. In recent years gun sales have gone through the roof and too many gun 
owners are not storing their firearms securely. Guns are being stolen from homes and vehicles and too many kids are using their 
parents' guns to end their lives. My kids worry about being shot at school.  They've told me their escape route. They've told me 
which class they hope they're in if a gunman starts shooting. They've told me which classrooms they think they will die in if a shooter 
enters because there's no way to escape that particular room. I can't believe my kids have to think about this. Secure storage saves 
lives and it's not too much to ask gun owners to store their firearms securely. Please pass HB 2510. 


